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Research Analysis 

 

HB1831, as introduced, gives state parks more discretion over how revenue from entrances fees 

may be used.  Current law requires entrance fees to be used only for capital improvements at the 

state park where the charges were collected.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1831, as introduced, will expand the uses of park entrance fee revenue and has an expected 

$0 cost to revenue or fiscal consideration for the State. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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